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July 29, 2016 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW, TW-A325 
Washington, DC   20554 
 
 Re: Sinclair Television Media, Inc. 
  Notice of Name Change  
  E872080; E040425; E5348; E990286, and E3276 
   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On behalf of Sinclair Television Media, Inc., licensee1 of the above referenced 
earth station licenses, and indirect subsidiary of Sinclair Television Group, Inc. 
(“STG”), this letter respectfully requests that the Commission update its records to 
reflect the licensee entity name change from Fisher Broadcasting Company (“Fisher”) 
to Sinclair Television Media, Inc.  The requested change is in name only and does not 
include any ownership change.   

 Please direct any question you may have regarding this matter to the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Christine A. Reilly 

533070-0000001 

                                                 
 
1 In 2013, STG sought and received Commission consent to the transfer of control of Fisher.  See FCC 

File No. SES-T/C-20130426-00350.  After consummation of the transfer of control, Fisher’s legal 
name was changed to Sinclair Television Media, Inc. 


